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Students taking Algebra this year can count on additional support towards success as a 
result of the outstanding work of  two of POB’s finest mathematics teachers.  Rob 
Cutajar and Claude Szajna, seasoned mathematics 
teachers with over forty years combined experience 
in teaching in our schools, have developed a 
support website to help students review and 
reinforce their work.  What is even more 
remarkable is that they have donated free access 
to all of the districts’ Algebra students.   

As two teachers who study and enjoy math for life, 
they felt the desire to have others feel the same way 
about mathematics.   Mr. Cutajar and Mr. Szajna 
felt that most students would benefit from a quality 
mathematics website that would speak to them in a 
manner they could fully understand and truly learn 
from.  They created www.mathrightnow.com so 
students could move along at a pace which they felt 
comfortable, while continually reinforcing quality 
mathematics.  The site allows students the 
opportunity to extend the school math day, with 
practice at home or anywhere they connect to the 
internet, while receiving immediate reward and/or 
remediation.   

In a year when students are challenged to prepare 
for two assessments in Algebra, this is a tremendously generous gift from two dedicated 
members of our staff.  We speak with One Voice for Excellence from our students, 
parents, staff  and Board of Education in extending  effusive gratitude for this valuable 
resource.  

 

Thank you Mr. 
Cutajar and 
Mr. Szajna 


